New School & Child
care Immunization Rate
Reporting Process

Per Nevada Revised Statutes (NRS)
392.435, 394.192, 432A.230 and 432A.235,
every year by December 31st, schools, child
care and accommodation facilities must
submit immunization rates to the Division
of Public and Behavioral Health. In the
past, the Nevada State Immunization
Program (NSIP) has collected data based on
immunization percentages schools, child
care and accommodation facilities calculate
and provide. As of 2019, rate reporting
questions will align with the annual
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
(CDC) School Assessment, providing more
detailed immunization data.

Resources

NSIP staff will provide resources to
complete the surveys, including an Annual
School Immunization Reporting Instruction
Packet and Immunization Tally Sheets, on
https://www.vfcnevada.org/. To assist with
data submission, the instruction packet is
organized by grade level and includes
additional resources such as related
definitions.

The Future of Nevada

The new process will provide NSIP with
school and county level data which can be
disseminated to school and child care
facility staff, so they are better informed
should they need to coordinate a vaccine
preventable disease outbreak response.

Questions?

We are here to help! The School and Child care
Immunization Coordinator will hold office hours to
assist in the submission of immunization rates on
https://www.vfcnevada.org/.

Office Hours: Mon-Fri, 9am-1pm

For more information, please call (775) 684-
5957.




